CHRISTMAS FOR KIDS
Parent Consent 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians of Van Buren County Children,

Christmas for Kids is organized by members of the United Methodist Churches in Van Buren County

and funded by the Van Buren County Lions Festival of Trees, grants and donations from individuals

and businesses. Only the SIEDA organization and Christmas for Kids program director will know who
receives these packages. All applications MUST provide income documentation and social security
documentation to the SIEDA office. For SIEIDA to review your application, please call Carol Long at 641-
682-8741 as soon as possible. Deadline for applications is October 1, 2022. If you don’t income
qualify with SIEDA, you are not eligible for Christmas for Kids. Any questions, please call Sue Rice,
Coordinator for Christmas For Kids, at 319-217-1048.

You will be contacted in early December as to the place and date you will be able to pick up your gifts.

Child’s Name Gender Age Grade/Teacher & School attend
(Keosauqua, Douds or Harmony)

Parent’s Name (print)

Parent’s Signature

Parent’s Address

Parent’s Phone Number

Parent’s 2" Phone Number (if applicable)

Date

SIEDA Rep Signature & Date approved

This form does NOT qualify you for free & reduced meals at school. See your local school office for free
& reduced meal applications.



